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Resources for the Upcoming Presidential Election 
The National Apostolic Christian Leadership 
Conference (NACLC) is providing resources to assist 
churches in the United States during this election season. The 
first resource is a quick reference guide to the types of 
political activities and speech churches can engage in during 
an election. This information was provided by Church Law & 
Tax. The second resource is a NACLC 2024 Voter 
Guide highlighting the political leanings of the US presidential 
candidates and their running mates, as well as voter 
registration information for each state. 
  
While we do not endorse political parties or candidates, pastors and church leaders can 
urge members of their congregations to vote according to Christian values and in 
support of religious freedom. We appreciate the NACLC's efforts to help church leaders 
stay informed about these important matters. Finally, I encourage every minister and 
church member to pray for our nation and the upcoming election, and to vote. 
  
Sincerely in Christ, 
 
David K. Bernard 

 
United Pentecostal Church International 

36 Research Park Court 
Weldon Spring, MO 63304 
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